
Newsletter
Dance Express

Recital Costumes 

January 2023

The Recital Package Fee was due before
Christmas break. If you have not yet paid, it is
now late. As costumes begin to arrive, we will try
them on in class. However, no costumes will go
home until after Spring Break.  A link for the
costume look-book will be sent next week .   




Recital Date
The dance recital has been set for Saturday, April
29th at St. Henry High School in Erlanger, KY. 
 More recital details will be in the February
newsletter.  If you have any questions regarding
the recital, please ask. 

Thank You
The Dance Express staff would like to take time to
thank you for all the gifts, cards, and warm wishes
our dance families extended over the Christmas
holiday.  We are grateful to have you all in our
lives. 

Nutcracker Performance and
donation to The Brighton Center

Our Nutcracker Performance was a huge success!  
I am very proud of all the dancers and their hard
work—they danced beautifully!  A portion of each
ticket was donated to The Brighton Center’s child
care center and we were able to donate $1770!!!  

Inclement Weather
In case of snow or severe weather, please check
our website/email or call the studio one hour
before your scheduled class time. One class may
be canceled throughout the year without
rescheduling, after that we will schedule a make-
up class.

Class Attendance
We can't stress enough the importance of good

attendance.  We will begin working on recital

dances this month and it is imperative that all

HEALTHY students be present each week.  It is

difficult to choreograph without everyone

present so please do not miss unless the

dancer is sick, experiencing any cold, flu, or

COVID symptoms, or has been exposed to

someone with an illness. 

A Note From Ms. Sonja
Over winter break I fell, shattered my wrist, and

had to have a major surgery to repair it. Over

the next couple of weeks, I will not be at the

studio as much as I normally am--I will be

taking time to focus on recovering and gaining

mobility in my wrist and fingers.  All classes will

continue as normal during this time.  If you

have any questions over the next couple of

weeks, please do not hesitate to email me.  I

will respond as soon as I can.  

IMPORTANT DATES
January
4         Classes Resume

February
8-14      Valentine's Week

March
6-11       Watch Week
TBA        Recital Ticket Sales

April
3-9         Spring Break-No Classes
29           Rehearsal/Recital 


